
REVISING 
OUR VAN  
SERVICE 
ROUTES 
COMMUNITY MEETING 

 

WE NEED YOUR FEEDBACK! 
BIG CHANGES ARE COMING IN 2019! WE WILL BE 

ADDING TWO MORE VANS TO OUR CURRENT FLEET 

AND WILL SOON BE ABLE TO ACCOMMODATE MORE 

PARTICIPANTS! HOWEVER, WITH THIS ADDITION, WE 

WILL HAVE TO ADJUST OUR CURRENT BUS 

OPERATION. THE TOPICS IN THE MEETING WILL 

INCLUDE CHANGES TO PICK-UP AND DROP-OFF 

TIMES, CHANGES TO THE CURRENT ROUTE, AND 

REARRANGING THE CURRENT BUS SEATING.  

PARTICIPANTS AND THEIR FAMILIES ARE WELCOMED 

AND ENCOURAGED TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS 

DISCUSSION AS IT MAY IMPACT YOU. 

WWW.LIFESTEPS.ORG 

 

 

 

 

YOU’RE INVITED! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

WHERE 
Life Steps Foundation 

NorCal Adult Services 

Social Dynamics Center 

828 C. Mahler Road, 

Burlingame, CA 

 

WHEN 
Friday, January 4th, 2019 

11:30am - 1:00pm 

 

CONTACT 
CALVIN EVAIMALO 

(650) 259-1808 


